
We believe that the caps on bond trades reported to TRACE be increased or removed altogether 
to increase transparency and reduce costs for investors. Thank you for the opportunity to post my 
opinion. 
 
  
Best Regards, 
Jeremy C. Brenn, MBA, CFP® 
Vice President 
Sensenig Capital Advisors \ Wealth Management 
  
Visit the Sensenig Capital Blog for commentary and educational articles on what we believe. 
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